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Dear Homeowner or Property Owner, 
 
Our Annual meeting will be at 9am Saturday, April 23, 2011, at The Shark 
Restaurant on Sunset Avenue, near the Ocean City Harbor. There will be refreshments 
directly after our meeting which includes a variety of “mini” sandwiches and small wraps 
as well as beverages. We hope everyone can get involved and attend our annual 
meeting this year. 
 
The ballots need to be prepared but we want to know if anyone is interested in getting 
involved in our Homeowners Association as an Officer or Director. Please contact us at 
admin@whisperingwoodshoa.org or mhelenoc@comcast.net if you are interested before March 
31, 2011. 
 
We will prepare and mail out the ballots before the Annual Meeting so they can be 
counted at the end of our meeting on April 23.  
 
This year we vote for one (1) person for a three (3) year term as a Board of Directors 
(BOD). This new person and the two (2) current BOD (Buddy Jones & Sue Hart) will 
choose the four (4) officers positions (President, Vice-President, Secretary and 
Treasurer). This will be in accordance with our Bylaws. 
 
 
Please contact us at admin@whisperingwoodshoa.org or WWHOA, P.O. Box 201, Berlin 
MD, 21811 if you have any questions. 
 
We would also like to mention that there are four property owners that have not paid 
their dues for this year and we may publish this information at our annual meeting. So 
please send in your dues payment immediately to WWHOA, P.O. Box 201, Berlin MD, 
21811, if you have not paid. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Whispering Woods Homeowner Association Officers and Board of Directors 


